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Good morning
I write to express my concern about the Workplaces Protection from Protesters
Amendment Bill. Protest has been fundamental to evolving human rights protections eg.
the right to vote, and to environmental protection eg. the Franklin River. I do not suppirt
this Bill and wish to endorse the submission put forward by the Greens Party.
Thank you
Sonia Caton




